
Item G4
Approving Appointment to the Civil Service Commission
The Mayor has submitted the appointment of John Schultz to the Civil Service Commission. 
His appointment will become effective immediately, upon approval by Council, and will 
expire June 1, 2010. Mr. Schultz will replace Kenneth Hilligas whose term has expired.
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